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13th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Tapestry in Reception Class 

 
I am writing today to offer a little information about Tapestry, which is the online education platform 
used at St James Catholic Primary School. 
 
In Reception Class we use Tapestry as a way of recording your child’s learning journey throughout 
the year.  We post videos and photographs of your child engaging in various learning activities to 
share their learning with you at home.  Tapestry also allows parents to upload videos and pictures 
from home so that you can share special events and learning that takes place at home.   
Learning journals are password protected and can only be accessed by those with log in details, 
e.g., parents and staff in school.  
 
At the end of the academic year you have the option of creating a hard copy of your child’s journal 
that you can treasure forever! Information about this can be found on the Tapestry website. 
tapestry.info 
 
We also use tapestry for other communication purposes.  For example, we may post reminders 
about school events or upload important school letters.  
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Guthrie  
EYFS Lead  
               

Tapestry in Reception Class (please circle below): 

Child’s Name:       

• I give permission for my child to have an electronic learning journal on Tapestry     Y  /  N 

• I give permission for photographs of my child to be uploaded onto Tapestry            Y  /  N 

• I give permission for videos of my child to be uploaded onto Tapestry                      Y  /  N 

• I give permission for my child’s photograph to appear in another child’s journal, 

e.g., in group photos or videos       Y  /  N 
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